

Vicolo San Giovanni sul Muro, 4 - 20121 Milano • Casella Postale 1468 - 20123 Milano Tel. +39.02.8858581 - Fax +39.02.72011063 - E-Mail: saconsulate.milan@dirco.gov.za

Mr Enrico De Barbieri Honorary Consul of the Republic of South Africa Genova

9 October 2014

Dear Mr De Barbieri,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my most sincere appreciation for your wonderful support and cooperation during my official visit to Genoa on 30 September and 1 October 2014. The meetings that you arranged with the Local Authorities, as well as your assistance and pleasant company throughout the visit, have undoubtedly further enhanced the excellent relations that already exist between South Africa and Italy. Your tireless efforts and contribution during these meetings was highly valued.

I also truly enjoyed the marvellous dinner that you hosted for me, my wife and my team, and I wish to express my deepest appreciation for your kindness and generosity.

I wish to thank you once again for all your continued support and friendship since my arrival in Italy and I am looking forward to the opportunity of meeting up with you again in the very near future.

Please accept the assurance of my highest esteem and consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Saul Kgomotso Molobi

Consul-General

Copy to: The Ambassador

Rome